
15 November 2024

ASX Market Announcements Office
Australian Securities Exchange
20 Bridge Street
Sydney NSW 2000

Acknowledgement of class action proceedings

Woolworths Group has been notified that class action proceedings have been
commenced in the Federal Court of Australia against Woolworths Group Limited
by a law firm, Gerard Malouf & Partners.

The class action relates to allegations which are the subject of proceedings
commenced by the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission against
Woolworths Group in September 2024. Woolworths Group intends to defend the
class action proceedings.

For further information contact:

Investors and analysts

Jessica Grima, Investor Relations

Mobile: +61 416 446 668

Email: jluca@woolworths.com.au

Media

Woolworths Press Office

Tel: +61 2 8885 1033

Email:media@woolworths.com.au

Authorised by: DomMillgate, Group Company Secretary
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